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APWU Health Plan Available to ALL Federal Employees

On October 16th - 19th the 32nd Annual Open Season APWU Health Plan Seminar was held in the Holiday Inn’s Downtown Convention Center. St. Louis Gateway District Area Local APWU President Fred Wolfmeyer warmly welcomed our sisters and brothers from across the country to St. Louis and encouraged them to learn more about the APWU’s comprehensive and affordable healthcare plan. 2017 Open Season runs from November 13th through December 11th and it’s time for YOU to consider joining the APWU Health Plan, as it is available to ALL federal employees. As an APWU Health Plan member, you can rely on comprehensive coverage, a nationwide network of more than one million providers with no need for referrals, two solid plans to choose between, affordable premiums, and a personal touch from people who care. 

Simply put, the APWU Health Plan gives you better coverage for a lower cost. The coverage you will get with the APWU Health Plan is equal, if not better, than Blue Cross Blue Shield and GEHA, and it costs less. The cost of premiums is less than any of the other Federal Employee Health Programs. If an employee is retired and on Medicare, the High Option plan coordinates extremely well when Medicare is the primary. The Consumer-Drive Option is cheap – non-APWU members can get a self-only plan with great coverage and a broad network for biweekly payments of $63.97, and APWU members pay even less. Furthermore, the APWU Health Plan gives money back to the National Union General Fund – last year the APWU received $12 million back to the APWU General Fund. And if more people joined the plan, the APWU would receive more funding, and the premiums could go down, with the same great level of coverage.

National APWU leadership also extensively praised the updated Health Plan. Mike Foster, National Director of the Motor Vehicle Services Craft, stated that “I believe in the APWU and what they represent, so why wouldn’t the healthcare plan be the same?” APWU’s Support Services Director, Steven Brooks, stated that “we should be very grateful for our health plan,” partially because the APWU Health Plan handles medical needs quickly and efficiently. Nancy Olumekor, AWPU National Retirees Director, said that “a large number of APWU members in the Health Plan are retirees… and we truly do appreciate that the rates are lower this year than they were last year and that the APWU Plan works with Medicare.” There are hundreds of reasons why the APWU’s Health Plan is one of the best in the federal government – and ask your fellow employees who are on the plan to tell you more about it!  Questions? Go online at www.apwuhp.com to learn more!
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